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Comments: I have recently moved to Rabun county to enjoy the mountain lifestyle. I am disturbed to find out that

there are now plans to log approximately a third of our cherished National Forest. While I realize that logging has

always been a part of managing the forest, this seems excessive. 

 

In addition, Rabun county is growing an eco-tourism economy. I feel that is better for the forest and the local

economy to have non-destructive tourism rather that commercial logging. I feel like these stake-holders are being

ignored by commercial logging interests.

 

- gla


